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The Baltimore City Health Department National Family Caregivers Program 

is planning to celebrate National Caregivers Month.  In honor of this 

occasion, the program is looking for 50 outstanding caregivers.  This 

important occasion will give us the opportunity to acknowledge and to thank 

some of the 30,000 caregivers in Baltimore City for their time and support 

that they provide to their loved ones that include their neighbors and friends.   

Also, because caregivers assume this significant responsibility caregiving 

equally is a contribution to the city at large.

If you know a caregiver who should be nominated for this celebration, 

please contact the family caregivers program for an application at 

410-396-1337 or visit our office at the address below.

National Family Caregivers Program

BCHD, Office of Aging and CARE Services

Division of Community Services

417 E. Fayette Street, 6th Floor

Baltimore, MD 21202

During the ceremony, the program will award gift packs

and other gifts to local family caregivers which will allow them to enjoy

a day of respite from caring for their loved ones.  This gesture will also

serve to let caregivers know that we are aware of their sacrifice and

appreciate what they do each day, and that their commitment has not

gone unnoticed. 

Return by November 3, 2017

Fax 410-342-0273

If you have additional questions 

Contact Jazmine Adams

410-396-1337

Baltimore City Health Department Division of Aging & Care Services


